
	
Shalom Kol CTB, 
	
Because we will be shut-in this weekend, I ask that you please 
submit your weekly offerings and pledges via our PayPal account.  It 
is:  ctbph7350@gmail.com. 
 
Although we will not be in service our bills still accrue, and needs to be paid.   
 
Please do not indicate that you are paying a bill, for the company will 
charge a fee.  Do however indicate how your donation should be 
distributed so that it can be properly accounted for.   
 
Rabbi D. Bowen 
Spiritual Leader 
	


